A MEETING OF THE ADVOCATES’ CLUB ON THE SITUATION IN THE COUNTRY HAS BEEN HELD AT THE
CHAMBER OF ADVOCATES

12 12 2020 1K:5

A meeting of the Advocates’ Club took place at the
Chamber of Advocates of Armenia, its chairman Ara
Zohrabyan informed on Facebook.

As a result of the discussion, the lawyers who are
members in this club decided to join the December 22
protests, including strikes, to express no confidence in PM
Nikol Pashinyan; and on that day, to march from the
location of the Chamber of Advocates to the National
Assembly (NA) and then to the Prosecutor General's Office
to hand the following documents: a) the demand to the
NA speaker to lift the current martial law in Armenia and
to express no confidence in the Prime Minister, b) the
appeal to the majority My Step parliamentary faction
members who are lawyers by profession to leave the
faction, and c) a crime report to the Prosecutor General.
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